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My Dear Friends,
 
I hope you are enjoying this festive holiday.
 
For me, these days are filled with a special poignancy as the first day of Chanukah
marked the end of the first month, the Shloshim, after my father’s passing.

Click here or on the image above to watch brief video of "Shloshim Kinus: The Eternal Light of the Soul"
 

To watch the full Shloshim Kinus, click here.

As reflected in the brief video above, my father’s life and memory brings to light
the core messages of Chanukah today. May these days of brightness and joy bring
only happiness and light to you and your families.
 
My warmest wishes for a happy Chanukah,
Ari

Rabbi Dr. Ari Berman
President, Yeshiva University

https://yeshiva.imodules.com/controls/email_marketing/view_in_browser.aspx?sid=1739&gid=6&sendId=5012558&ecatid=125&puid=86022371-e7b8-4d70-ab04-fd50d21c6bbc
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZI3FWOgRO24&feature=youtu.be


 
 

Office of the President, Yeshiva University
2495 Amsterdam Avenue, Belfer Hall 12th Floor

New York, NY 10033

Unsubscribe

https://yeshiva.imodules.com/?sid=1739&gid=6&pgid=37&cid=51&sendId=5012558&ecatid=125&puid=86022371-e7b8-4d70-ab04-fd50d21c6bbc

